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Daniel O'Brien

From:
Sent: Thursday 18 February 2021 10:31
To: WildBirdDeclarations
Subject: Urban seagulls affect on public health

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I wish to appeal in the strongest manner to the wildlife service to licence people to remove nests of seagulls as in 
other European countries.  The danger to children particularly in urban areas from these aggressive birds has been 
well documented as has resistance to antibiotics in the general population resulting from excrement from seagulls. 
Urgent action needs to be taken. 
 
I look forward to receiving your response. 
 

 


